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April 24, 2018 
 
 
 
To All Current and Potential CRP-IL Contractors  WEBSITE POSTING 
        AND ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 
Subject: NOTICE OF SUSPENSION OF CRP-IL OPEN ENROLLMENT 
  Effective 4/24/18 
 
 
You are hereby notified the above-mentioned CRP-IL Consolidated Contract Open 
Enrollment is SUSUPENDED until further notice, effectively immediately. 
 
No new applications (enrollment packets) will be accepted for CRP and/or IL services.  
Additionally, with the exception of across-the-board, mandatory service amendments, or 
individual requests to remove services or counties from existing contracts – DVR will not 
be accepting or processing any requests for amendments to the current agreement. 
 
This suspension shall remain in effect indefinitely – written notice will be posted and 
emailed to current contract holders should the suspension be lifted prior to the 
Enrollment Expiration of December 31, 2018. 
 
The next CRP-IL contracting cycle is expected to release for enrollment on January 1, 
2019 – with a July 1, 2019 start date. 
 
Questions and comments may be submitted to DVRContractsUnit2@dshs.wa.gov. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Doni Kotas-Turner 
DVR Key Contracts Coordinator 
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